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Compliments received for House in the Basement Youth Cafe 
 
 

 
 
 
 

No. Date From Event/Subject Compliment 

1.  13.03.23 Parent of 

HitB user 

House in the 

Basement Youth 

Cafe 

My son attends your youth club - he 

loves it, so thank you to all involved for 

the work that you do. 

 

2.  04.04.23 Retired 

Youth 

Worker, 

KCC 

House in the 

Basement Youth 

Cafe 

It was good to visit the House in the 

Basement on Saturday and to see that 

after 10 years it is still going strong, 

unlike so much of Youth Services across 

the country.  Sevenoaks Town is to be 

applauded for the work being done 

with young people in Sevenoaks. 

 

3.  16.05.23 

 

 

 

 

Parent of 

HitB user 

House in the 

Basement Youth 

Cafe 

 I would just like to express how much 
my son enjoys the SEN Youth Club at 
House in the Basement, which he 
attends on a Tuesday evening. 
  
The staff there are very welcoming and 
friendly and ensure that X has an 
enjoyable time.  It enables him to 
socialise with other children with 
similar needs in a safe and caring 
environment and looks forward to 
going every week.  This is crucial, as 
outside of school there are limited 
opportunities for him to socialise with 
other children and to be able to make 
friends.  Without support and 
understanding he would be unable to 
experience a social life and House in 
the Basement gives him a chance to do 
this. 
 


